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public consultation 

 

The Hellenic Competition Commission (HCC) published today, Monday 2 August 2021, the 

Interim Report for its sector inquiry into e-commerce, which is available here (in Greek). The 

executive summary of the Interim Report is also available in English.  

In this context, the HCC announces the launch of a public consultation and invites all interested 

parties/ stakeholders to share their views and comments on the Interim Report by participating 

in the relevant teleconference held by the HCC in September 2021, and/ or by submitting their 

views in writing, in the form of a memo, to the following email address: e-

commercekladiki@epant.gr. The closing date for the submission of written comments is 15 

September 2021. 

Following the assessment of the data resulting from the public consultation, the Final Report 

will be published in late 2021. 

Read more on the special page of the Sector Inquiry into E-commerce here. 
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